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Apex Oval offers a diverse range of active sporting uses. It is home to a number of associated sporting clubs 
and is enjoyed by many community members including; sports players, residents and school children. The 
below Master Plan identifies the key areas for future upgrade of the focus sports. The key outcome is to provide 
a unified sports precinct. 

CURRENT PROJECT UPGRADES
Narromine Shire Council has been successful in 
receiving over $570,000 in funding for necessary 
upgrades to Apex Park in Narromine. Council received 
$444,000 through the Stronger Country Communities 
Fund and an additional $130,000 through Clubgrants.

The funding will provide;
•	 Additional two netball courts within the precinct
•	 Upgraded netball amenities building with toilet, 

storage and kitchenette
•	 Upgraded basketball with additional children’s play 

elements
•	 Shared pathways and fitness stations
•	 Upgraded park lighting and park furniture
•	 Landscaping for the area
•	 BBQ and picnic area

STAGE ONE

Stage one of the project will begin in May and 
continue for a few months, with the demolition of park 
elements to prepare for the construction process.

STAGE TWO

Stage two is expected to commence in the 2020 
Summer period to ensure winter sports hirers can train 
within the precinct with minimal disruption.
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